
State Water Resources Control Board 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP 

FOR THE STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD'S DIVISION 
OF FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE (DFA) TO DISCUSS THE CLEAN WATER 

STATE REVOLVING FUND (CWSRF) AND  
DRINKING WATER STATE REVOLVING FUND (DWSRF)  

INTENDED USE PLANS (IUPS) 

TBD Wednesday April 29, 2020 
10:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon 

Remote Participation Only 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that State Water Resources Control Board (State Water 
Board) staff has postponed the public workshop and webinar scheduled for  
April 29, 2020 to discuss the State Fiscal Year (SFY) 2020-21 (Federal Fiscal Year 
(FFY) 2020) CWSRF IUP, including a supplemental IUP for the Additional Supplemental 
Appropriations for Disaster Relief Act of 2019 (ASADRA), and revised guidelines for the 
Small Community Grant Fund (SCG) Program Guidelines, and for the DWSRF IUP, 
including a supplemental IUP for ASADRA, and revised Guidelines for Proposition 
(Prop) 1 and Prop 68.  The workshop will be rescheduled for a future date and a 
new workshop notice will be provided to stakeholders and interested parties once 
the details are finalized. 

MEETING MATERIALS 
DFA anticipates posting the Draft 2020-21 IUPs and revised guidelines and a Notice of 
Opportunity to Comment for the proposed adoption by early May 2020 on the State 
Water Board’s website at: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/public_notices/comments/index.shtml. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

For questions regarding the workshop, please contact Tatiana Guillen at 
Tatiana.Guillen@waterboards.ca.gov. 

April 27, 2020 
Date Jeanine Townsend 

Clerk to the Board 
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